
To All Medical Professionals 

 
The Pakistan Medical and Dental Council (PM&DC) is reaching out to request updated 
information regarding your current workplace. This initiative is part of our ongoing efforts 
to improve the services and support we provide to all doctors and healthcare professionals 
across the country. 

We Need Your Working Place Information: 

 Country 
 City 
 Hospital/College/Institute (No Practicing)  

Why We Need This Data: 

 To create a comprehensive database that helps us understand the distribution of 
medical professionals. 

 To ensure effective communication and resource allocation. 
 To enhance support services tailored to the needs of healthcare providers. 
 Enhance our ability to respond effectively in case of public health emergencies. 
 Inform policy decisions that directly affect healthcare delivery and practice 

standards. 

 

 

Acting Registrar 
Pakistan Medical & Dental Council 

G-10/4, Mauve Area, Islamabad. 
Phone No: 051-9190000 

www.pmdc.pk 
 


